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The team of the Polotsk CSMC took part in the XII
Republican Spartakiad among the organizations of the
State Committee for Standardization

From September 1 to 3, 2023, the participants of the Spartakiad demonstrated physical
fitness, team spirit and the will to win.

The competitions were held on the basis of the National Children's Educational and Health
Center "Zubrenok" (NDC "Zubrenok") in the Myadel district of the Minsk region. These days
the atmosphere of sports excitement, friendly communication and excellent mood reigned!

The sports festival dedicated to the Year of Peace and Creation gathered more than 500
people. 24 teams unitedly showed endurance and dexterity in swimming and darts
competitions, in relay and triathlon, as well as sports and tourist all-around.

We are proud of the participation of our team and thank everyone who supported us at this
important sporting event! We are glad that we were able to bring our energy and skills to this
magnificent sports festival! It was not only a sporting event, but also a time to push
boundaries, strengthen friendships and have fun!


